Greenacres Building Committee Meeting Tuesday, Sept, 5, 2017

Meeting Summary

The first meeting of the Greenacres Building Committee was held on Tuesday, September 5th at 3 p.m. in the Multi-Purpose Room at Greenacres, and was attended by 24 committee members, comprised of parents, community members, staff, Board members, and administrators.

The Committee heard detailed reports by Kevin Walsh of BBS Architects & Engineers, and James Wojcik of Park East Construction, in which they reviewed the slides shown at the August 24th Board of Education meeting, going into further detail and stopping for questions from Committee members

Issues discussed by the Committee with the consultants included remediation of water infiltration, drinking water safety, AC options, room usage and storage, existing room improvements, building exits, parking, access to playgrounds, construction safety and monitoring precautions, construction timelines with regard to the school year, noise and dust monitoring, and the alternative of out-placing students into trailers for the duration of construction.

No decisions were reached at this meeting.

At its next meeting, the Committee plans to review room assignments and post-construction parking in detail with the architect, and parking, traffic flow, and other safety and logistics considerations with the construction management firm as time allows.

A further note: The sketches and renderings of proposed construction and renovations for Greenacres prepared by BBS are available for review in the Greenacres main office during school hours